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Dear Parents/Carers/Students,      3rd September, 2024 
 
 
I hope you have all had a restful summer and are looking forward to the next two very important years in 
relation to the students’ GCSEs. We are holding a Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday, September 
17th, from 18:30 to 19:30. 
 
This evening will be filled with valuable information to help you and your child prepare and plan for their 
GCSE exams, which they will be taking in the summer of 2026. 
 
The evening will cover several important topics, including: 
 

• High expectations leading to positive behaviour and high academic achievement. 

• Attendance 

• Help and support available at school 

• Revision and study guidance for effective learning 

• Post-16 options and careers guidance 

I sincerely hope you will take this opportunity to attend, as it will support both the school and your child in 
reaching their true potential. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs B. Mehta 
Head of Year 10 
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